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THE GRTN SAYS NO REQUEST FOR INTERRUPTIONS TO
POWER SUPPLY FOR TOMORROW JULY 10

Rome, July 9, 2003 – The grid operator - Gestore della Rete di Trasmissione

Nazionale (GRTN) – has informed Enel that,  on the basis of expected plant

re-activations by producers,  there are no longer the conditions which would

call for power interruptions for tomorrow, July 10.
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